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Review of Summary From March Meeting

· The summary of the February Bridge meeting was reviewed.

· There were no changes to the summary.

· The working assumptions document was reviewed.

· It was agreed that a phrase would be added to clarify that the ad hoc reporting capabilities and the query tool are part of the same issue.

Reporting

· A number of questions were raised related to system reporting as the availability of system reports impacts the need for data in the download.

· Will standard and ad hoc reports be available electronically?

· Will Crystal provide a browser use of the tool?

· A query tool is beyond the scope of the AMS download.  Is it outside consideration by DCFS?

· Is it possible to create a library of reports for POS agencies?

· What on-line reports will POS agencies be able to access?

· Could reports from the data warehouse be modified for the extract?

Data Desired in the Download

· It was agreed that only preliminary decisions about data to be included in the download could be determined at this time.  As phase II design progresses and the data elements are known, this topic must be re-visited.

· The group reviewed the Phase II design teams listing to identify possible topic areas for data to be included in the download that were not identified at the previous meeting.  The topic areas listed here are in addition to the topics areas identified in the February meeting.

· It was agreed that assessment and service planning would need to be re-visited.  It is likely that some elements of these topics would be desired in the download, but not all elements.

· In the service delivery area, consent information would likely be desired.

· In the licensing area, information on foster homes and possibly institutions would be desired.

· In the Court arena, legal status information is desired.

· Medicaid billing information is also desired.

· Committee members noted that some of this data may be in a report and it would not also need to be included in the download.

Next Steps

· The work of this sub-committee will be brought back to the full CWAC SACWIS Advisory Committee for their review.  The committee suggested that the working assumptions and data desired in the download be reviewed and approval provided from DCFS and the Advisory Committee.

· No further meetings of this sub-committee are planned at this time.  Further detailed planning of the data to be included in the download will resume when design has progressed.

